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Induction mix of practical information, action and 
integration …………….Icebreakers/dancing/ice cream

Mentors encouraging the importance of making 
connections and getting involved

Walk through typical day, tour of the school
Organising lockers











❖ Teachers

❖ Class Tutors 1A Ms Nicola Crowley 1B Ms Niamh Hogan C Ms Niamh Russell  

❖ Year Head, Guidance Counsellor, Rosemarie Sexton 

❖ Mentors (3/4 per class ) meetings/activities/ ”big sister”

❖ Catherine and Eileen (reception & office) Kevin (caretaker)

❖ Weekly Care team meetings

❖ Special Education Department (parents to supply exemptions) 
francesodonoghue@sacredheartclonakilty.ie

❖ Programmes RE, SPHE, CSPE, Wellbeing, PE



Communication
Year Head is the Regular Morning contact

● Journal is our communication link 
● Pink and Yellow notes
● Telephone/email Catherine in reception
catherinecallaghan@sacredheartclonakilty.ie
● Absence (phone/email school)
● Attendance is important (link with a friend, 

check google classroom)
● Late….. must sign in with Catherine
● Appointments within school time, sign out/in
● Parents/ Guardians to collect from the school 
● Please support our no phone policy



● Follow timetable, check list and organise bag
● Label belongings
● Develop good habits 
● Recording class work and homework (check journal)
● Manage time: Alarm clock?,wear a watch? check the 

classroom clock
● Problem solving plan (p50 journal) 
● Healthy breakfast and bring a good lunch
● Lunch card (picture and record number)
● Locker (spare key)



Lunchtime Activities
A great way to meet people and hangout !!

Monday        Book Club in the Library
Tuesday        TBD
Wednesday  Soccer in the Astro pitch
Thursday      Chess in Room 12
Friday           Creative Writing Room 25
School musical “Annie” 

 The library and the art room are open at big lunch
everyday and every one is welcome !!!!!!!









 We all have the power to create a positive environment to  work 

together. We can’t all be great at sports, or be the cool girls, or 

be academically gifted, but we can all be kind.

The Shona Project

Orla Whelton 6th student

Junior Ambassador 1st Year welcome Speech


